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This term we will be studying a 
range of exciting topics includ-
ing the UK in Geography,    
animals in Science and making 
sock puppets in Design and 
Technology. 

 

We are beginning to read our new book ‘Sidney,  

Stella and the Moon’. We will be learning how to 

write a recount in our English lessons based on this 

text. 

Welcome back! 

Happy New Year! We hope you have all had a 
lovely break and are ‘motivated’ to 
start a new term of learning. 
‘Motivate’ will be our focus value 
for this half term and we will be 
discussing ways of motivating 
each other to be the best learners 
that we can be! 

In our PE lessons this 

half term, we will be   

reviewing some basic skills 

such as skipping, catching, 

throwing and balancing. 

Please  remember to arrive 

in the correct PE uniform 

on Mondays and Fridays. 

We will be continuing our Phonics lessons daily for children 

in Year 1 and children in Year 2 will be expanding upon their 

spelling, grammar and comprehension skills. 

Thank you for your  

continued support, 

Emily Hilder, Pip Overton 

and Kelly Quilter 

Please continue to read daily with your child at home and record this in their 

reading record. Many children are making excellent progress with their reading  

fluency and we would like to see this continue. 

Please remember that the register is taken daily at 

8:45am. It is important to be in school on time every 

day.   


